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Hello and Welcome. We appreciate your interest in becoming a member of CMBi ‘20! 

Minnesota Brass Indoor has a rich heritage of great cymbal lines that have been both innovative 

and entertaining to watch over the last decade. As a member, you can plan on continuing that 

legacy and starting another step in the ladder of success in the program and organization. Our 

primary goal this season will be to perform and compete amongst the top cymbal lines in in all 3 

of the WGI classes. We will produce an innovative and demanding visual program, all while 

producing good and full sound quality, while maintaining firm rhythmic integrity. This winter 

we will strive to provide a visually stimulating program that is pushing the WGI cymbal 

community and inspiring other performers statewide. It is also important to us to provide our 

members with a fun and educational opportunity to excel as both a musician and person, while 

developing lifelong friendships, in the process. Everything outlined in this packet will be covered 

in the audition process and used continuously throughout the season. 
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